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Dear Hon. Javier: ’/

Environmental greetings!

ASEAN-EU-GIZ Sustainable Use of Peatlands and Haze Mitigation (SUPA) Country Project
entitled “Ensuring Sustainable Benefits from Peatland throu gh Protection and Wise Use
(ESBenePeat)”. The project is covered by a Grant Agreement by and between the DENR-BMB
and GIZ, with the implementation period of 2 years from 1 January 2022 to 30 June 2023. Its

as representative of the Environmental Legal Assistance Center, Inc. (ELAC) during the time
of the implementation of the SUPA Component 2 under the International Institute for Rural
Reconstruction (IIRR), has already started coming up with a peatland conservation ordinance
which includes the declaration of LSBP as an LCA.

Thank you for your continued support and we are hoping for your favorable action towards this
undertaking,

Sincerely }&\ / /
<

Forester ALEJANDR BAUTISTA
OIC, PENR Officer
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Dear Hon. Javier:

Environmental greetings!

Reconstruction (IIRR), has already started coming up with a peatland conservation ordinance
which includes the declaration of LSBP as an LCA.

Thank you for your continued support and we are hoping for your favorable action towards this
undertaking,

Sincerely yours,

Forester ALEJANDR
OIC, PENR Officer

L. BAUTISTA



